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Question No. 112

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 27 May 2009:

Can copies of submissions made to Government for additional funds be provided to the Committee?
Provide the dates these submissions were made?

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows:
The Government's budget processes are conducted by Cabinet and any documents associated with
those processes are Cabinet-in-Confidence and are not available for release.


